
Bruce Webb Memorial Scholarship Fund Application 

Available to Northeast Chapter Members of the Florida Society of Goldsmiths 

 

Name______________________________________________________________ 

 

Street Address____________________________________________________________ 

 

City ___________________________ State __________  Zip _____________________ 

 

Phone (primary) ____________________________ Alternate Phone________________ 

 

Email_________________________________________________ 

 

Member Since ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Application for __________________________________________ Workshop 

 

 

Please complete the following in well-written paragraphs: 

 

1. What are your experiences in fine art crafts? 

2. Describe specifically your experiences in metalsmithing. 

3. What is your educational background? 

4. What types of workshops have you taken? Be specific as to what and where. 

5. What is the purpose of your taking this workshop? 

6. How do you plan to use what you learn in this workshop? 

7. What are your reasons for applying for financial aid? 

8. Include 3 photographs of your recent work appropriately labeled 

 

 

The purpose is to afford the opportunity to members of the Northeast Chapter of the 

Florida Society of Goldsmiths to further their education in the metalsmithing field with 

financial aid to attend such workshops sponsored by the Florida Society of Goldsmiths. 

 

Scholarships are available for workshops of two days or more and will apply only to 

workshop fees. 

 

An application for the scholarship including the above information will need to be 

completed by the member and submitted to the scholarship committee by emailing 

info@fsgne.com with the subject line "scholarship" by October 31, 2019.  Recipients will 

be notified by November 18, 2019. Scholarship will cover 50% of the workshop cost. 

 

Applications will be carefully reviewed. Decisions on the awarding of the scholarship 

will be based on: potential benefit of the workshop experience to the applicant, responses 

to the questions on the application, financial need, and quality of work in the photographs 

submitted. 

mailto:info@fsgne.com

